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BRI FC is pleased to announce that this year we have made changes to our Program to make the 

game more fun than ever for players at a recreational level and to provide better development 

opportunities for those players with aspirations for a future in soccer.  

Our Coaching Program is in line with the Ontario Soccer Association’s Long Term Player 

Development (LTPD) Matrix. We are committed to creating a soccer family were everyone can 

grow at their own pace, we are committed to all the players weather they want to play for fun 

and exercise or weather they dream to become a soccer star. Our focus has always been to help 

the players reach their full potential and grow at their own pace, but we are adding more 

opportunities for a fun way to learn and grow and to love soccer.  

By following the LTPD Matrix and Policies our commitment is to make the game more fun than 

ever for players at a recreational level and to provide better development opportunities for those 

players with aspirations for a future in soccer.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

 

Coach DJ 


